
 

 

 

Dear Eagle Families, 

I want to say thank you to all our teachers, staff, students, and families for coming together this week. After such a long 

time apart, it has been great to see everyone in the hallways, classrooms and online. This is a longer email than I usually 

send but please read all the way to the bottom as there is lots of important information to share: 

1. SCHOOL PICTURES. School pictures will take place on the 10th and 11th next week. They will be socially distanced 

and contactless. Brick and Mortar students will go with their ELA classes – Churchill, Gray, Hodges and Giacosa 

will have pictures on the 10th and Ludwick, Miller and Kirby-Allie will have pictures taken on the 11th. Distance 

learning students have the option to come on the 10th or 11th between 1:30 – 3:30pm. We will release a sign up 

sheet for our distance learning students on Tuesday! There is also the option to make an appointment to go to 

Leonard’s studio. More on that soon! 

 

2. PTO. Shop at J Crew this weekend and Sebastian Students benefit! Please see the flyer here:  

 

 

3. PSA.  We are aware there is no longer a PSA in front of the school, unfortunately, this is not something the 

school has the capacity to change.  

 

4. PARENT DROP OFF. Please keep students in your vehicle until 7.10am. We cannot provide supervision before 

this time and we all want pour students to be safe! 

 

5. HEALTH We appreciate your assistance in supporting our health and safety protocols here on campus. As a 

reminder, below is the student health screener questions. If you can say yes to any of the symptoms below for 

your child, please keep your child at home until you can say no to all symptoms. If you can say yes to the 

questions, follow the instructions in red. 

 
Student Health Screening Entry Form 

 
 
Please assess your child daily for the following symptoms and answer the contact questions.  
 

• Fever of 100.4 or higher 

• Uncontrolled cough  

• Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing 

• Sore throat  

• Loss of sense of smell or taste 

http://www-sms.stjohns.k12.fl.us/wp-content/uploads/2020/09/J-Crew-Flyer-2020.pdf


• Muscle aches 

• Vomiting or diarrhea  

• Is your child currently awaiting COVID-19 test results?  If yes, please keep your child home and notify the school 

nurse when test results received.  Further instructions will be discussed at that time. 

• Does your child live in the same household with someone positive for COVID-19?  If yes, your child must 

quarantine for 14 days from the last date of contact with the positive individual.  A negative test result does not 

reduce the quarantine requirement for the full 14 day incubation period. 

• Has your child had close contact with someone who in the past 14 days who tested positive for COVID-19?  If 

yes, your child must quarantine for 14 days from the last date of contact with the positive individual.  A negative 

test result does not reduce the quarantine requirement for the full 14 day incubation period. 

 

I wish you all a wonderful 3 day weekend and we look forward to connecting on Tuesday! 

 

Kirstie Gabaldon 

Principal 

 


